
February 10, 2025 

Atten: SB 2307 

My name is Sandra K. Johnston and I currently live in Williams County North Dakota.  I want you to know 
that I support “The Book Bill” SB 2307.  This bill has been written to protect our children from explicit 
sexual material.  It has been said, “Our children are Our future,” because children do not have a voice, 
every responsible adult should be advocating for this bill to pass. 

 

Thank You 

Sandra Johnston 

 

 


